From: Ellen Marks

To: McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: Writing in support of speed humps
Date: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 12:26:11 PM

Dear Mr. McGuigan,

I am a resident of Madison living at the corner of Spaight and Dickinson, and | am writing to express my support of
keeping the plan for building three speed humps on Spaight. | am also a daily bus rider, and while I understand the
concern about buses running late, | believe if the recommendation was for three speed humps, this is what should be
implemented in order to keep residents safe.

Best,
Ellen Marks, PhD
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